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February 17, 2021

Dear Members and Friends of the BLTA,

Most likely you have read about the Off Shore Windmill Project in local
publications or heard talk of it from your neighbors.

In this email, we have included a PDF file containing information gathered
by the Joint Council of Taxpayer Associations of Long Beach Island (JCTA)
regarding the Offshore Windmills Project (click on the image below to read
the PDF file).

If you have comments or questions after reading this, please direct them to
the BLTA through our website.

Thank you,
Barbara Truncellito, President
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